
  
 

TMSGRN/CIRC/24-25/19 22nd May’ 2024 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

 
“School can truly empower children if parents and teachers act in a partnership on behalf of the 

children’s best interests.” 

 
We strive to inculcate curiosity in our learners to explore answers themselves so that they experience the joy 

of discovery. But every fruitful journey comes with timely breaks! For grades I - IX learners this break 

comes as Summer Vacation starting from Monday, 27th May 2024. 

 
We Invite you to a Student Parent Teacher Meeting (SPTM) for classes, Pre-Nursery - Grade IX, 

wherein your child’s Class Teacher will apprise you of your child’s progress till now along with expectations 

from you as our partners in education on Saturday, May 25, 2024 from 8:30 am - 1:00 pm. 

Please note the following important points: 

 
 Individual Time Slots for the SPTM will be shared by your ward’s Class teacher. 

 It will be mandatory for your ward to accompany you to the SPTM in school uniform. 

 For Grades I to IX please ensure that you visit your ward’s sports coaches who will be stationed at 

lower ground floor in Theatre Room. 

 For any queries regarding Da One Summer Camp, please visit Sports Block reception area. 

In order to reduce the waiting time for parents, we would like to ensure that the parents’ visit time is spread out 

evenly across the day. Thus, you are requested to restrict your SPTM duration as allotted. Your class teacher 

will be communicating the slots to you through the class Whatsapp group. 

 

 The school will reopen for students on Thursday, 4th July 2024. 

 

‘Readers Junction ‘ 
 

“The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, the more places 

you’ll go.” 

 

We invite you to join us to our’ Readers Junction’ an enriching reading fair brought to you by 

Scholastic India organized on the day of SPTM. To explore the magical world of books, visit the 

book fair with your ward and experience the joy of reading together. 

 

Venue: School Cafeteria (Lower Ground Floor). 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Dr. Himani Tyagi 

Principal 


